GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF CROATIA
PRIME MINISTER

Zagreb, 26 March 2070

Dear Mrs. Pawc,

1t is my sincere pleasure to send you heartfelt regards on the occasion of the Twentieth Anniversary

of the Croatian Scholarship Fund.

The noble efforts of the Croatian Scholarship Fund have not passed unnoticed by the Government
of the Republic of Croatia. As progress and prosperity can only be reached through education and
application of knowledge, your support to a substantial number of Croatian citigens have brought
not only their personal advancement, but contributed to that of Croatian society in general.

Your devoted actions epitomize Croatian spirit in the best possible manner - never losing sight of
certain responsibility gained by the personal betterment to contribute to the greater goals and to the
less fortunate. This deserves special credit and gratitude herewith wholeheartedly extended,
particularly in the present period of global economic constraints.

I am proud that Croatian Americans of the Croatian Scholarship Fund preserve and foster ever
closer relations between their present homeland and the land of their ancestors.

In the end, I would like to wish you all the best in the years to come and hope that you will be able
to continue with your splendid deeds.

Yours sincerely,

Jadranka

MRS. MARY ANN PAVIC
PRESIDENT
CROATIAN SCHOLARSHIP FUND



